

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Public comments on Medicaid expansion in Virginia

1 message

David Cooper<

Wed, Oct 2, 2013 at 12:42 PM

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

October 2, 2013

Dear Chairman Hanger and members of the Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Thank you for the opportunity for the public to submit comments on the work of the commission.

I would like to state my support for the compromise language of the General Assembly that the governor agreed to: first reform Medicaid and then expand it. The beneifts of this approach are the creation of jobs and the opportunity of hundreds of thousands of uninsured Virginians to obtain coverage.

Thank you.